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Partial closure of Foxy Road for 
culvert replacement 

 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2024) 
 
The Public Works Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to advise the community of a partial closure on Foxy Road for work 
on a culvert. 
 
Crews from the Capital Unit will be removing and replacing the culvert in the 
highlighted area indicated on the map below. 
 
The repair work will begin tomorrow (Friday, July 26) from 7am to 3:30pm. 
Area residents will need to use an alternate route, as this section of the road 
will be completely closed to traffic. 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact the Town Garage at 450-632-5825. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change due to 
weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression. 
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